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FACULTY 89-93% of voters opposed the curriculum because it met the DCI's
requirements. They also suggested that pupils have access to the relevant
reference materials. 7% of respondents said that small adjustments will be
made to allow as much student engagement in the learning process as
possible.

STUDENTS 92% of the students thought the courses and syllabi were more than
sufficient. 79% of respondents reaffirmed the need for more courses to boost
student proficiency.

EMPLOYER 94% said the new curriculum met the standards and objectives established by
the regulatory body. 11-13% said that students will be better able to mix
theoretical and clinical application with a little more improvement.

ALUMNI 91% thought the programme was sufficient and met the requirements.
However, they recommended the addition of a multiple-choice question
format to help the pupils be ready for competitive tests.

PROFESSIONAL To make the course more relevant to student needs and competent, 97% of
respondents recommended that the curriculum and syllabus reflect the newest
developments and their clinical applications.



ACTION TAKEN ON FEEDBACK REPORT 2018-2019

Analysis was done on the stakeholder feedback reports that were submitted. Both staff and

students agreed that the curriculum and syllabus are adequate. The student believed that using

multiple choice questions in the test format would be beneficial for upcoming higher education

programs. A decision has been made to conduct multiple-choice questions and quiz as part of

these programs. The attention of the interns was directed toward career-oriented lectures and

programs.


